
WEBINAR

Does your business operate in 
Asia? Are you looking to move into 
the region? Just want to keep your 
Asian tax expertise up to date? 

Then please join our international 
Taxand experts as they discuss the 
latest tax developments from 
across the Asian region on 
Wednesday 8 May at 09:00 CET. 

Our speakers will provide you with 
both technical and practical 
insights.  Your questions will be 
welcomed.

We look forward to seeing you 
there!

WEDNESDAY 
8 MAY 
2024 

09:00 
– 10:30

CET

ASIA TAX UPDATES WEBINAR SERIES :
Australia, China, India, Indonesia and Singapore

Click here to 
register

TAXAND GLOBAL 

Speakers:

Rhys Jewell, Taxand Australia
Corrs Chambers Westgarth 
rhys.jewell@corrs.com.au

Mitesh Jain, Taxand India
Economic Laws Practice
miteshjain@elp-in.com

Judy Gu, Taxand China
Hendersen
judy.gu@hendersen.com

Elviana Riyanto, Taxand Indonesia
PB Taxand
elviana.r@pbtaxand.com

Kwong Wing Leon, Taxand Singapore
Withers KhattarWong LLP
kwongwing.leon@withersworldwide.com

https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/1d985124-d8a8-4510-814e-bc11492657bb@4aa3cb5a-636a-4b9a-a6ec-70523d646f88
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